
G-CAT Board Meeting 2/17/2014 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 John Hartnett 

Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 
  

� January minutes approved. 
 

� Profits for 2013 were $109.377 compared to $101,700 for 2012.  We were able to 
do some extra maintenance (sprinkler repair of back nine and removal of dead 
trees) and still be profitable.  January was down compared to last year, but only 
were open about half the days.  January and February are always iffy months dues 
to the weather. 
 

� The Golf Expo was profitable.  Sales were up from last year even though 
attendance was down. 

 
�  So far have 12 outside tournaments booked for 2014.  Working with Noonan’s to 

improve strategy for tournaments. 
 

� Spent $12,000 to remove dead trees around the course.  Unfortunately a couple 
that we were hoping to trim and save could not be saved and had to be removed.  
Trees will be moved to some areas (the side of 14 and 9 greens) to replace the 
trees that were removed.  We don’t want to change our course too much but have 
to remove dead trees for safety issues. 
 

� Meeting adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


